
Board of Adjustment 

December 22, 2020 

 
Notice of Change  

for Petition 20-16 

 

 

Petition 20-16 that was scheduled to be 

heard at the December 22, 2020 Board of 

Adjustment meeting has been postponed 

along with the 2 Appeals to the Board. 

 

Petition 20-16 and the 2 Appeals have been 

re-scheduled to be heard on Tuesday, 

January 26, 2021.    

 

Please contact the Code Enforcement Office 

at (302) 998-2215 should you have any 

questions.   

 

Thank you.  
 


